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Next Meeting:  Improve your property with 

Landcare funding 

Speaker to be advised 

 

 

Thursday, 28th April 2016 1930h,    

Balliang Hall  

Balliang-Bacchus Marsh Road (opposite CFA)  
(Note:  one week later than originally scheduled) 

 

 

We are excited to announce that we are currently arranging speakers for our next 

meeting on grants for landcare activities.  These will be available to a wide range 

of our members.  The meeting is scheduled to be held on Thursday 28th April, 

later than originally scheduled.  A letter with further details will be distributed 

shortly …. But please set the date aside in your diary! 

 

Balliang and District Anzac Memorial Service and 

Family Day 

25th April 2016:  From 11am to 3 pm 

Balliang Hall 

Details on next page. 



GREAT COMMUNITY ANZAC DAY 

EVENT: 

Anzac Day  25th April, 11am-3pm 

Balliang Hall. 

 

Following the great success of Balliang’s 

community Australia Day festivities, the 

Balliang Hall Committee have organized an 

event to commemorate Anzac Day, and to 

celebrate what’s great about living in a rural 

community. 

 

Program: 

11:00-11:30  Anzac Service 

11:30- 3:00  Kid’s Activities 

From 12 noon FREE barbeque: 

From 2:30  AFL game on the Big Screen 

 

Entry by Gold Coin Donation 

BYO Drinks   

 

If you missed the recent world movie 

premier, don’t miss the Anzac Day event! 

 
Red carpet event at the Balliang Hall:  Treasurer 

Chris Winfield and Secretary Bart Bartholomew 

join the glittering crowd at the world premier 

screening of “Scrap” a movie on local themes by 

Balliang’s own movie director Joey Knox April 3rd 

Balliang Hall.  Next community event is Anzac 

Day!  Don’t miss it! 

Pay your BRLG subscription by 

electronic banking: 
 

You can save yourself, and our hard-worked 

Treasurer, a lot of hassle if you pay your $25 

Annual Subscription by bank transfer! 

  

Nearly all our members re-join … is it the 

free trees and generous subsidies that pull 

the crowd?  Perhaps it is the exclusive white 

tie Christmas party or the bi-monthly 

meetings, now a highlight on Balliang’s 

calendar? 

 

Either way once cornered, members nearly 

always renew but it takes quite a lot of effort 

to chase up each person individually.  You 

can help us by paying your $25 annual 

subscription by electronic funds transfer if 

you have access to internet banking.   

 

No problem if you don’t do the electronic 

stuff … our treasurer can handle payments 

by cheque or cash.  But please check if you 

have paid your $25 for the current year … if 

you can’t remember it probably means you 

haven’t. 

 

Brisbane Ranges Landcare Group banking 

details follow: 

 

Be sure to put your NAME in the “details” 

field that gives our treasurer a reference to 

identify that you are the person paying. 

 

Account name: Brisbane Ranges 

Landcare Group 

Bank:  Commonwealth Bank 

BSB: 063 543 

Account no:  10109421 

 

 


